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Back in Stride Again! 
 
Hello good people from the gratefully reorganized District 60 membership. 
 
With the assistance of Delegate Betsy G, we spent February and March “coming out of 
the dark”, so we could actively serve our district. 
 
We filled our primary district service positions and created a District Liaison position 
which Dana B. holds. District 60 welcomes Keith C. (Alt. DCM), Patrick A. (Treasurer), 
and Francine J. (Secretary) as its 2009 – 2010 committee members. We also have one 
newly formed standing committee – Workshops; hopefully we can hold one before the 
end of the year. 
 
Thanks Mike Mc. (outgoing DCM) for serving throughout the 2007 – 2008 term, despite 
the difficulties our district faced. 
 
Our goal for the next two years is to ensure that each group in our district is aware of the 
importance of their total participation in local, district, area, and world service. We accept 
this challenge with gratitude. 
 
District 60 now holds its monthly meetings on the 3rd Saturday of each month from 5:00p 
to 7:00p at the Rockhill Group, 7808 Belfort. 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS - The Industrial Group will celebrate its 59th Anniversary 
on May 16, 2009. Other events/projects TBA. 
 
Well, that’s about all I can report for now. We have a dedicated group who are 
encouraged about being back on the beam! We look forward to an exciting adventure 
ahead. 
 
Yours in Service 
 
 
 
 


